
Fieldwalking opportunity 18 September
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Cllr Sam Collins discovered a scatter of Roman tile in a field near a Scheduled Ancient
Monument during the lockdown of early 2021. Together with Keith Fitzpatrick-Matthews
from the Museum Service, he is organising some fieldwalking to see what more can be
found and how extensive the site may be. There is a story in The Comet online.
If you want to be involved, we’ll be meeting where Purwell Lane turns to meet Kingswood
Drive.
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